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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 3:30 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Graffiti Abatement 782 7th St E
Attachments: 782 7th St E Graffiti Abatement.pdf; Notice of Assessment.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Laurie Spanier <lspanier@housinghubmn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 10:50 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Graffiti Abatement 782 7th St E 
 
I am writing in response to the public hearing notice we received. We would like to contest the assessment for graffiti 
removal. Housing Hub is a property management company. We provide third party management services for numerous 
rental units in St Paul. We have a painter that takes care of all of our painting needs. 
The abatement notice was received in our office on 10/4/21.The letter was dated 9/29/21 and stated that the graffiti 
must be removed by 10/2/21. On 10/4/21 after receiving the notice I spoke with Jamal when I called 651-266-8989. I let 
him know that we just received the notice and that we would have our painter cover up the graffiti. He told me that was 
fine and we could get it taken care of. Now we are ending up being charged $237.46. 
We did what we could to get this matter taken care of. Please remove the assessment. I look forward to hearing from 
you on this matter. I have attached the notices and notes taken at that time. 
Respectfully, 
 
--  
 
 

 

 
Laurie Spanier 
Inspections Coordinator 

651-488-2437  X 107 / lspanier@housinghubmn.com 
HousingHubMN.com  

351 Kellogg Blvd East, St. Paul, MN 55101 
Have a good experience? Leave us a review! 

  

 
  

 


